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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Stringybark Road Pedestrian and Cycle Bridge  
Sippy Downs 

  Additional May update 

Sunday 19 May until further notice  
Additional temporary changes to traffic conditions – Sunshine Motorway 

        * All works are subject to weather and construction material/equipment availability.         

  Sunshine Motorway – adjacent to Stringybark Road bridge  

  Reduced speed limits in place on Sunshine Motorway near the construction zone. 

 

Construction overview 

Construction is progressing on the new 
Stringybark Road pedestrian and cycle bridge 
which is located parallel to the existing vehicle 
bridge. This new three-metre wide bridge will 
provide a shared pathway for bicycle riders and 
pedestrians, separate from vehicles.  
 
The $11.8 million project is proudly supported by 
the Queensland Government's Cycle Network 
Local Government Grants program and 
Sunshine Coast Council.  
 
In addition to the new bridge, the pathway on the 
existing vehicle bridge will be removed and the 
bridge reconfigured to provide on-road cycle 
lanes on both sides. 
 
Additional temporary changes to 
traffic conditions  

Traffic movements remain OPEN on Stringybark 
Road and the Sunshine Motorway.  
 
Unfortunately some motorists are continuing to 
speed through the construction zone, particularly 
on the Sunshine Motorway.  

To further protect our community and the safety 
of onsite construction workers, additional traffic 
safety measures will be implemented from  
Sunday 19 May until further notice. These 
include:  

 An 80km per hour transition zone 
(between the 100km and 60km signs and 
the construction zone) 

 Speed cameras. Infringement notices will 
be issued to drivers not observing the 
changed traffic conditions.  

 
Please see the diagram on page two of this 
notification which shows the reduced speed 
area. 
 
Some road lane closures may be implemented at 
times for safety reasons. STOP/GO Traffic 
control will in operation as required. 
 
Keep informed 
 
You can find further information about the 
Stringybark Road pedestrian and cycle bridge 
project and construction notices on Council’s 
website at www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
 
Simply scan the QR Code on page 2 to be taken 
directly to the webpage. 
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Scan this QR Code to view the project webpage. 

 
Further information 
 
To contact Council’s project team directly 
Please email: 
stringybarkbridge@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
or contact Council’s customer service via 
the details on the base of this notice (please 
quote Stringybark Road pedestrian and cycle 
bridge). 
 

 
Figure 1 Artist impression of the new pedestrian and cyclist 
bridge west of the existing Stringybark Road bridge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 2. Indicative locations of temporary reduced speed zones for construction area, Sunshine Motorway. Speed cameras 
will be in place and infringement notices issued. 


